
    No More Pollution! Protect Our Health & Air! 

 

       STOP THE “HECA” COAL & FERTILIZER PLANT 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SCS Energy/Hydrogen Energy California (HECA) wants to build a huge new polluting 

facility in Kern County between Tupman and Buttonwillow.  The plant would use coal and 

petcoke to produce hydrogen for generating electricity and manufacturing fertilizer. 

 

HECA would release toxic contaminants, threaten groundwater, contribute to climate 

change, and make the Valley’s terrible air quality even worse. 

 

HECA would gasify the coal and petcoke, emitting dangerous pollutants into the air. 

 

HECA would transport coal from New Mexico all the way to Tupman. Trains plus hundreds 

of trucks would carry coal, petcoke, fertilizer and waste products through Kern County 

communities every day. 

 

 
 

The April 26
th

 community protest is sponsored by Concerned Buttonwillow Residents, Farmers 

Against HECA, Accion Verde/Greenaction for Health and Environmental Justice, Association of 

Irritated Residents, Sierra Club, Central California Environmental Justice Network 

 

For more information: Greenaction for Health and Environmental Justice 

greenaction.org         greenaction@greenaction.org        (661) 281-4279 and (559) 583-0800 

    COMMUNITY CLEAN AIR PROTEST  
 

    SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2014 – 11 am 
 

      In front of Hydrogen Energy California’s Office  

      189 E. Front Street, Buttonwillow 
 


